
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As a valued member of our community, we are reaching out 

to you on behalf of the [Recreational Sports League Name]. Our league has provided a platform 

for children and adults alike to engage in healthy competition and social interaction through 

various sports for over [number] years. 

As we prepare for the upcoming season, we are seeking support to help maintain our facilities, 

purchase necessary equipment, and provide scholarships for participants who may be facing 

financial hardships. We believe that every individual deserves the opportunity to participate in 

recreational sports, regardless of their financial situation. 

Your generous contribution will make a significant impact on our league and the lives of our 

players. We would be grateful for any amount you can donate, whether it be [suggest donation 

amounts or levels]. In appreciation of your support, we would be happy to recognize your 

generosity on our website and during our events. 

Thank you for considering our request. Together, we can continue to inspire and nurture the 

spirit of sportsmanship and community in [Your City/Region]. If you have any questions or 

would like more information about our league, please don't hesitate to reach out. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Recreational Sports League Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


